
11500 S. Beloit Ave. Worth, IL 60482 Phone: (708) 448-7080 Fax: (708) 448-4079 

www.worthparkdistrict.org 

October 3, 2024 

Dear Worth Park District Residents, Families and Friends: 

Beginning on Monday, October 7, the mobilization will begin for the Terrace Centre roof 

project. This is a project that has been long overdue and is much needed to protect a very 

valuable resource in the community and, of course, the many children, adults and families who 

use it. Weather permitting the project should last 30-35 workdays, with the goal of being 

completed before cold weather arrives. 

Park District operations will continue as normal throughout the project. The project will begin 

with Areas A and A-1 being completed first and then Areas B and C (see map). Areas A and A-1 

will be a complete tear off project and B and C will be a recovery. 

Throughout the project, the roofing contractor will have staging areas around the building so that 

they can access the roof safely. The south parking lot will be affected the most as the parking 

areas along the building will not be available during the project with the exception of one 

handicapped space. There will remain plenty of spaces for patrons to park on the Altman side of 

the south parking lot, down 115th Street and behind the Terrace Centre. The project will not 

affect any traffic on Beloit Avenue for RAS and Preschool drop-offs and pickups. 

The Park District along with the contractor is committed to having this project be as safe and 

efficient as possible. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. If you have any 

questions regarding, do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Robert M. O’Shaughnessy, CPRP 

Director of Parks and Recreation 

http://www.worthparkdistrict.org/

